

Newsletter

welcome to the 2020 Brock Middle School Music Program! =)

Music Parents ZOOM Meeting Thursday, Sept. 24th, 2020 7:00PM!

OUR MISSION:

- Fill committee roles
- Review safety protocols
- Collect contact information
- Talk about this year's theme
- Discuss fundraising ideas
- Provide details for our spring goal – RECORD AN ALBUM!!

JOIN THE ZOOM MEETING:

https://ca01web.zoom.us/j/962948 5953?pwd=VEp4RGJGODNFdzdN S051UmdsbG9HZz09

Meeting ID: 962 948 5953

Passcode: 453287

New This Year:

New Crewmember!

We are excited to announce the addition of Mr. Matt Fichter to our teaching team! Mr. Fichter is a student teacher from the University of Victoria who specializes in Secondary Music Education. He will be with us until Winter Break (Dec. 18th), so let's make him feel welcome!



New Headgear!

Unfortunately astronaut helmets were out of our budget, but our friends at Makerspace helped us find the next best thing: **choral face shields!** These shields clip onto any pair of glasses, and allow us to sing freely **AND SAFELY!** If you are a choir student who doesn't already wear glasses, please go to the dollar store, and find the most *out-of-this-world* pair you can find (see what we did there?)! Prizes will be awarded to the most creative space-chorister!